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We know about the horrors these suffering animals have to face on a daily basis: they are held 
captive, separated from their families and deprived of any natural behaviours. This cruelty must 
end. Knowing this and not taking action is unconscionable. Science produces more and more 
and more evidence that these animals are sentient beings who feel fear and pain. They are not 
here for our amusement. Please help them! 


